


 



Email from Housing Program Specialist Linda Reid: 

For the first time in quite a while the Housing and Human Services Commission 

has received an application for an SOU Liaison to the Commission.  Ms. 

Rosenberg attended the Housing and Human Services Commission special meeting 

and was very well received by the Commissioners.  The process for appointing an 

SOU Liaison to the Commission has traditionally been less formal than appointing 

a regular member as the Liaison is a non-voting member.  The Commission is 

hoping that Ms. Rosenberg can be appointed very soon as the Commissioners are 

looking forward to adding a student perspective to their discussions. 
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